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Comments: Thank you for initiating this project. As a homeowner whose property fronts the forest boundary, we

are in full support of this project and hope that it can be fulfilled according to your plans and initatives. Confirming

our verbal conversation at the Community Center in Twin Peaks on Saturday May 2, additional comments are as

follows: Comment 1) There is a foot trail from the spur off Brentwood which runs south towards the golf course

(past the water tank) then southwest to west from El Dorado and parallel to Fairway until joining 2N34 at the

Fairway junction. This foot trail is user created and is regularly used by hikers, trail runners, horseback riding and

walkers as a link to 2N34 to the 3W19 Tunnel Two trailhead or further hiking along 2N34. And, oftentimes it is a

loop for an appx 2 mile hike. It is also accessed from the intersection of El Dorado Drive and El Dorado Court. A

real value of this foot trail is that it allows residents to safely reach the 2N34/Fairway junction without having to

foot travel along Fairway; As such, it would be nice if this foot trail could be left intact; Comment 2) The trail is a

little problematic in that it is also used - a couple or so times a month - by motorcyclists who are shortcuting to

2N34 without having to travel on Fairway. Motorcyclists normally access both from the intersection of El Dorado

Drive and El Dorado Court and turn either northwest toward the 2N34/Fairway junction or northeast toward the

2N34/Brentwood spur. Again, you have our full support in this project, as we believe that forest professionals like

yourself are best positioned to make the complex decisions in determining the best path forward for forest

recovery.


